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To: ALL YEAR 1 PARENTS / CARERS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Re: HASLEMERE MUSEUM TRIP - Wednesday 20 November 2024 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we have made arrangements for the Year 1 to visit Haslemere Museum to 
support our topic next half term on ‘Childhood from long ago’.  The visit will include a workshop on toys from the 
past, where children will have the opportunity to play with and explore toys, understand how materials for making 
toys has changed and discuss similarities and differences with modern day toys. 
 
Your child will need to wear their school uniform as normal. Please can you provide a lunch for your child, 
including two fruit / vegetable snacks, along with a water bottle as normal in a sensibly sized bag that your child 
can carry and be responsible for. If you wish to order a lunch from school, please do so by Wednesday 13 
November.  
 
In order to finance this visit, a voluntary contribution of £11.95 is requested.  This will pay for the cost of the coach 
travel and entrance to the Museum.  Please pay by Wednesday 6 November using our online payment system 
at www.scopay.com/boxgrove.  Pupils will not be excluded from the visit because parents are not in a position to 
contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activity in any other way it will be cancelled unless we cover costs.  If 
you are experiencing financial difficulty, please refer to our Hardship Policy on the school website. 
 
Please notify the School Office by email if there have been any changes to the contact details or medical 
information on our records.  
 
If you are able to support us on this trip, please send a message via Studybugs. 
 
INCIDENTAL PAYMENT 
Rather than keep asking you for “small” amounts of money to cover extra activities i.e., cookery/craft/gardening 
etc., that the children participate in throughout the year, parents have told us that they preferred making a “one 
off” payment each September to cover additional year group activities in the classroom.   

 
This is a more efficient way for us to work too and would therefore be grateful if you would make a donation of 
£10.00 to cover extra incidentals.  This payment can either be made using our online payment system or by 
cash or cheque payable to Boxgrove Primary School and sent to the School Office in a clearly marked envelope 
with your child’s name, class and Incidental Payment. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

Rebecca Stacey      Mr Balchin 
Co- Headteacher      Year 1 Lead     
  

 

http://www.scopay.com/boxgrove

